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As we seek to effectively communicate with families, we wanted to share some exciting news 
with those that use district-provided bus service. Our school bus partner, Petermann Bus, has 
developed a phone/tablet and web browser application that will allow parents and guardians to 
securely view the location of all of their child(ren)’s bus locations in relationship to their 
assigned bus stop. This application enables parents and guardians to view multiple stops on an 
assigned route, including the scheduled arrival time for each stop. The service is free of charge 
to parents/guardians and provided at no additional cost to the school districts serviced by 
Petermann. Use of the application is voluntary.  
 
You can get more information, sign-up and create your secure login, to use the application on 
yoursmart phone or web browser, in several ways. Specifically you can go to: 

http://www.petermannbus.com/Pages/PetermannBusTracker.aspx 

https://m.Petermannbustracker.com/secure/login 

Download app from Apple App Store, or Google Play for Android devices 

For technical support, please contact support@Petermannbustracker.com 
 
In order to view the bus location and follow the route, parents and guardians will need to: 

Create an account by clicking on “Need a Login”; 

Enter the state and then the city of your child’s Petermann School Services’ customer service 
center. If requested, your assigned customer service center is: 6404 

Enter your child’s school issued ID number; 

For private schools, call your school or transportation office for ID number 

Enter your child’s last name; and 

Use the plus sign to add additional children who use Petermann’s Charter services. 
 
Please note that this is not intended to replace or supplement your child’s routing information. 
It is simply a tool for you to view where your child’s bus is in relation to your assigned stop. This 
is particularly helpful when we experience delays of any kind. Please continue to follow all 
applicable state laws, including having your child prepared for the bus 5 minutes ahead of their 
routed time. If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact Erica Forman 
or Kim Hrelja at Nordonia Transportation (330)-468-4710.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Nordonia Hills City Schools 
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